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New Delhi - 110115.

Sir

I am directed to refer to your letter No.14012/2/2/2008
-SCD-VI dated 01.02.2012, and to state that the issue
relating to Post Matric Scholarships for Schedule Caste
students and various other schemes for Scheduled Castes are
not dealt by the Social Welfare Department, whereas, it is
dealt by the Tribal Welfare Department. We are also to inform
you that there is no notified Scheduled Caste category in the
A & N Islands. For further details we request you to contact
the Department of Tribal Welfare, Secretariat Complex, A & N
Administration.

Yours faithfully,

éf

Director (SW)
Copy to:

-\/fhe Director (Tribal Welfare), A & N Administration,
Secretariat Complex, Port Blair.
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